Josh Beweley

Ohio EPA

Divisiob of Drinking and Ground Water
Northeast District Office

2110 East Aurora Road

Twinshurg, Ohio 44087

Re: Addendum to Delta-77 Lead Map Submission

As Delta-77 Buildings were built prior to 1998 and could contain plumbing material with greater than 8%
lead materials it is possible that they can contribute lead to the drinking water. In addition buildings
built and plumbing materials manufactured after 2014 were required to have less than .25% lead by
weight and have the lowest risk for contributing lead to the drinking water. Tests done at the Delta
buildings have resulted in lead levels weil within the range that is acceptable to the Ohio EPA. Any work
that has been done at the Delta buildings is either plastic or copper with lead free solder. It should be
noted however that although prohibited, some use of leaded solder or leaded components may have
occurred after the prohibitions became effective .

Michael A. Cenker
Majek Properties LLC

Thomas Denzinger
PWS Operator
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